Principal: Natalie Christie



Tracyes Road Harlow Essex CM18 6JH

T: (01279) 770800

E: passmores@passmoresacademy.com
W: www.passmoresacademy.com

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we come to the end of this school year, I would like to take this opportunity to contact you to let you know that I will be leaving Passmores so consequentially will no longer be the tutor for L1

During my time as L1 tutor it has been my absolute pleasure to have watched the students of L1 grow into the intelligent, kind, and resilient students they are and continue to become. I will miss their daily ramblings, their humour, their stories, and their smiles but know that they will all go on to achieve wonderful things.

To the Year 7s – You have started your school career with such a bang, make sure you keep it up. I know you are the future of Lion house, and I hope you achieve all you wish!

To the Year 8s – You are growing into such intelligent and articulate young adults, make sure you make the most of Year 9 before you begin your GCSEs...

To the Year 9s – You are now going to be the oldest in the form, and you have grown into such amazing role models and leaders. As you move into year 10 work hard, focus and enjoy it.

To the Year 10s – It seems crazy that you are already leaving to go to your new Year 11 forms. You have spent 4 years with me, and it has been wonderful watching you mature and succeed with such resilience and courage.

To the parents/carers of L1, I would like to thank you as parents or carers of students in L1 for all the support you have given me. I would like to thank you and your young people for your regular communications and many kind words, which have made my role as form tutor that much easier.

I wish your child all the best for the rest of their time at Passmores and for successes in their exams and beyond school.

Yours faithfully,

Dr Gardner

Form Tutor - L1

















